## DPD

From:

Sent:

19 November 2016 00:15

To:

DPD

Subject:

Refuse Storage for New Residential Properties - SPD



November 20th 2016

43 Post Hill Tiverton EX16 4NG

Refuse Storage for New Residential Properties - SPD

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for inviting Tiverton Civic Society to comment on the draft Refuse Storage for New Residential Properties SPD.

We have read this carefully, we approve the draft SPD, which we find it to be clearly illustrated and expressed, and we recommend that it should be adopted.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Salter (Chairman, Tiverton Civic Society).

Sent from Mail for Windows 10